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STUDENT BANKING  

HAS BEEN SUSPENDED 

UNTIL FURTHER  

NOTICE  
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Kinder/Prep have been exploring how to keep ourselves 

healthy and safe. We have been inquiring about healthy and 

nutritious foods. We read Oliver’s Vegetables and identified 

that some healthy foods come from a garden. We visited 

our school garden and harvested some carrots. We washed 

them and had them for a healthy afternoon snack.  





Music with Mr Hicks 

Class one enjoying singing songs and playing  

Instruments. 

We are learning the National Anthem! 





 

The Grade 8-10 students have started a 

Chemistry unit of work in Science.  They 

were given the Periodic Table of the Ele-

ments which they had to put together in the 

correct order.  They worked well in their 

teams and successfully completed the puzzle 

during the lesson.  









Cooking with Brigette this week. 

 We made Apple and Jam Roly-Poly 

and Apple Slice. 



 



Need Click Help? 

If you are unable to get online to place your holds please call 
us on 03 61655 600. 



The Premier’s Reading Challenge started 27th April,2020 and it finishes on Friday 3rd July,2020,   

So everyone start Reading now!   The School Office has spare Reading Log books. 

We hope the information above assists you on ways to get access to a good book if you need more 

than you have at home. 

How is everyone going with your reading? 

Keep going and see how many books you guy’s can get read 

before we get to  

the finish line. 

Give yourselves a challenge. 



CONTACT DETAILS 

 

 2020  

 

 
Term Two finishes 

 3rd July,2020. 

School resumes 

On 20th July,2020 

Students resume  

21st July,2020. 

 

 

School Office Opening Times 

2019 

 

8.00 am—4.00 p.m. 
Keep an eye on Facebook as any   

changes to the above will be    

posted on there. 
 

 

Chris & Tanya 
 

 


